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Santiago de Chile, April 4th, 2025. 
 

 

Dear Angélica Ginneth Moreno Calderon: 
 
 

On behalf of our academic committee we thank you for your interest in participate in the 
Development Policy Studies Program for Latin America and the Caribbean. We are glad to inform 
you that you have been selected to attend the 2025 edition. 

 

As you may be aware, the mentioned Program will start on July 10th and will finish on 
August 29th. In case needed, we recommend that you obtain a Tourist Visa to arrive in Chile. 

 
For complete approval of the Program, you will have to present, at the end of it, original 

research of no more than 10,000 words about a topic reviewed in the Program, which will be 
evaluated by our academic committee. This research will be guided by our Program coordinator, 
Mr. Felipe Correa, who could delegate this task to a competent staff depending on the ongoing of 
the research and the research topic selected. 

 
At the same time, we would like to ask you to present, at the end of the Program, an 

original research paper of your authorship, to be shared and commented by the other attendees 
of the Program. 

 
For the purposes of attending the Program, ECLAC will provide the Program free of charge 

for students and also working facilities as well as secretarial support. Costs related to travel and 
subsistence expenses will be responsibility of each student. 

 
If you need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us (elades@cepal.org, 

phone: 56 2 22102319) 
 

We look forward to meeting you in July. 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Felipe Correa Mautz 
Program Coordinator 

School of Latin American Development Studies 
Economic Commission for Latin America and the Caribbean 

Santiago de Chile, May 10 th, 2025


